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I	support	the	Maryland	Citizens	Commission	(MCRC)	proposal.		This	redistricting	proposal	more	
accurately	provides	delegate	representation	based	on	population	density	throughout	the	state.		
	
In	this	proposal,	districts	in	areas	in	southern	and	northern	Maryland	with	lower	population	
densities	cover	geographically	larger	areas	to	account	for	the	lower	population	densities	in	
these	areas	(with	some	exceptions,	e.g.	Frederick).		For	example,	District	1	would	include	a	
population	of	129,054	presented	by	1	member	and	District	37	with	a	population	of	129,598	
would	also	be	represented	by	1	member.		For	equity	in	votes	and	representation	across	the	
state,	districts	with	similar	population	sizes	should	have	the	same	number	of	delegates	
represented	in	the	state	legislature.	
	
Again,	I	support	the	MCRC	proposal	and	hope	that	the	state	legislature	votes	on	a	proposal	that	
more	accurately	provides	representation	based	on	population	and	not	political	affiliation.		
	
Concerned	voter	in	Aspen	Hill,	MD	
	


